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The Planning Commission met on 5 December to address the camping issue. 
The Zoning Ordinance needed to be updated and the camping section clairified. 
Documents were send in and a tenitive date was set for the same night as the 
board meeting in January for a public hearing.

Also working on bringing the “rental home” issue up to date. Our ordinance 
prohibits them and we can not, so we are working on language to update the 
ordiance. Rentals must obtain a state permit for what ever type they fall into. 
Rentals are permitted but can be regulated. A permit  
is being drafted too. Once a draft is completed, a Planning meeting will be held to 
start the process to make the updates.

Respectfully,

Bruce LaLiberte Chairman


